
 

January 23, 2019 

 

MEMO TO:    All Buffalo Teachers  

 

FROM:           Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                  January 22, 2019 “School Closings” 

 

Please inform us of any loss of pay, sick or personal days or other issues that arose as a result of the 

conflicting and unclear statements issued by the District relating to the “School Closings" on January 22, 

2019. 

 

The BTF will be filing a Federation grievance relating to any such contract violations/issues. 

 

 

Please click here to submit information using the “School Closings” Violation/Issue Report Form  

 

 

PR:su 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YPXLYRZ

